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given in Directive 2001/18/EC and which is not obtained through the techniques of 
genetic modifications listed in Annex I.B of that Directive. Self-cloned micro-organisms 
fall under this definition of GMOs. Therefore, products produced by self-cloned GMOs 
shall not be used in organic production.  

In the light of the above, I would kindly ask you to follow up on this case and send us 
any updated information as well as your opinion. I also thank you for sharing all relevant 
information with other Member States  delegates in one of the future meetings of the 
Committee on organic production to follow up appropriately the matter. 

Yours faithfully, 




